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TOWN OF SIMSBURY

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Record of Proceedings 


     Workshop


  
                   October 16, 2018
	Ms. Tara Willerup called the workshop to order at 5:30 p.m. in room D172 at Simsbury High School.
Roll Call:

Members present:  Mmes. Tara Willerup, Susan Salina and Jen Batchelar.  Messrs. Todd Burrick and Tom Frank.  Ms. Lydia Tedone arrived at 7:00 p.m.
Members absent:  Messrs. Mike Goman and Jeff Tindall.
Also present:  Beth Hennessy, Mike Luzietti, Meg Evans, Jacqueline Petrella, Steve Matyczyk, Maggie Seidel, Scott Baker, Anjanette Belmonte, Andy O’Brien, Steve Patrina, Ken Pera, Georgia Robert, Betsy Gunsalus, Joncia Lytwynec, Nancy Forsberg and Jeff Pinney.  Richard Lemons, Executive Director for the CT Center for School Change was present as well.
STRATEGIC OBJECTIVES WORKSHOP
Round table discussions with groupings of 5-6 individuals took place throughout the evening.  The makeup of groups changed over the course of the evening during which group members exchanged ideas relative to the Vision of a Graduate, performed stocktaking of the existing BOE 5 year goals, and articulated ideas for the new BOE 5-year goals, as well as next steps in the strategic planning process.

ADJOURNMENT
The meeting adjourned at 8:38 p.m.
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